
 
 
 
 
 

PERSONAL CONTRIBUTIONS  
 

 
 
 

Geneva, April 10, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
 
We kindly remind you that it is possible to make personal contributions to 
CPIC. That is provided for in Article 7 of CPIC’s by-laws. You are free to 
choose the amount and frequency, provided you remain within the 
annual ceiling set by the Foundation Board (see below). The payments 
may be made by bank or postal transfer or by cheque. 
 
See details on this link of our web site:  
https://www.cpic.ch/en/operations/coordonnees-bancaires/ 
 
 
From January 1, 2023 
Adjustment of the annual limit for personal contributions to the cost of 
living: the reference amount is increased to 
 
CHF 46'000 or € 46'000.-. 
 
 
Foundation Board 
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